Protested

SWD
Application

By OXY on 9/1/20 and NMSLO on
9/2/20



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 11:45 AM

To: Nathan Alleman

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Goodnight Midstream Permian, LLC_Rocket SWD
No.1_ New Mexico State Land Office and OXY

Attachments: Goodnight Midstream_Rocket SWD #1_NMSLO Protest.pdf; Goodnight Midstream_Rocket SWD #1

_OXY Protest.pdf

RE: Rocket SWD No.1 (APl 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2024439207) Unit M S28 T21S R36E, NMPM, Lea County
Mr. Alleman,

The OCD was notified by the New Mexico State Land Office and OXY USA, LP that they are protesting this application.
This party has been identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the
application can no longer be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered,
Longfellow Energy, LP, currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with
the protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the
meantime, the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with
information regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for The New Mexico State Land Office:
Ari Biernoff

General Counsel

505.827.5756

New Mexico State Land Office

310 Old Santa Fe Trail

P.O.Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
abiernoff@slo.state.nm.us

nmstatelands.org

Contact for OXY:

Dal Moellenberg, Counsel for OXY
Dalva L. Moellenberg

1239 Paseo de Peralta

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
(505) 982-9523 (Telephone)

(505) 983-8160 (Fax)
dim@gknet.com

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401





